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Fire it up!

Welcome back, Huskies!
Hope your Spring Break was great and you’re feeling refreshed and

ready to finish the year strong!
Classes start at 8:30 AM every day this weeK

Huge shoutout to our Freshmen for having the highest attendance
rate for the third week in a row! Keep setting the bar high!

Saturday School is this Saturday, April 19th.
Take advantage of the chance to make up missed time and stay

caught up.

Let’s keep showing up, staying focused, and supporting each other
all the way to the finish line!

Updates

Sports Calendar 
Tuesday, April 15th

Boys Tennis v. Los Altos-3:30
Track (San Dimas)-3:15

Friday, April 18th
Baseball v. Los Altos-3:30

Softball v. Colony-3:30
Join us in cheering on our sports

teams
*These are all home games

https://www.c-vusd.org/Domain/24


A s  a  r e m i n d e r ,  p a r e n t s / g u a r d i a n s  c a n  c h e c k  t h e i r
s t u d e n t ' s  a t t e n d a n c e  a n d  g r a d e s  2 4 / 7  a t  t h e  P a r e n t

P o r t a l .  

S H H S  P A R E N T  P O R T A L  L I N K

The Covina-Valley Unified School District values the input of parents,
guardians, and community members as we work to update our Local

Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). This important plan outlines our goals
for student success, the outcomes we aim to achieve, the actions we will
take, and the expenditures that support our initiatives across the District.

Please take a few minutes to complete the 2024-25 C-VUSD
Parent/Guardian and Community Survey. Your feedback on key District
initiatives will play a vital role in shaping Covina-Valley’s Annual Update

and ensuring we continue to meet the needs of our students and families.

Click this SURVEY LINK or scan the QR Code.

Annual Parent & Community Survey

https://aeries.c-vusd.org/Parentportal/LoginParent.aspx
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.STUnuiPTnCCSzXnx-2BjMisKXzW-2FRJ3bxfcj-2B5n-2FLQqqd2mIInC2zYKFNvTXCUH-2B1jyipJ_CShUOTTw1HvH6koZLMtoC7iygtFaOf2s2Xg7oM4ywLpHoXZtx1MrYRL4PRAlZyh2qsCNGTJnONQy94mq3xV2ku2jV-2FiVcfL3bQPt8tGIcBJ-2FA7jH-2B34o0lZZQEuA-2Bh702FmR-2FaESTNNLNdnXxYXCwI2HpMOt-2FRoslYWckzbm5pnWfU3T8PMsWyRkzCfGLmIAD8d0GqDTSDEwH3uHj9aQ8FpffexHsbcnVPNLIrd2QI3dAsP8ACpvU7CRya7a11mp


HAVOC Spirit Week
April 14th 

-
April 18th



Tutoring Hours



Hat/beanie policy
Friendly Reminder: 

Our hat/beanie policy, effective
Monday, January 13, 2025 states that
students will only be permitted to
wear:

South Hills High School hats
SHHS Hats can be purchased at
Student Union for $20.00
Solid color hats (no designs, logos,
or names)

We appreciate your understanding
and support as we implement this
policy to maintain consistency with
school standards.

Students are reminded to use their
Minga account when leaving
class. Whether you’re heading to
the restroom, counseling office,
wellness center, or elsewhere, your
Minga pass should be active.

Campus supervisors will be
checking to ensure all students
out of class have their Minga
passes active. If a student’s Minga
is not active, campus supervisors
will escort them back to class.

Minga

Lunch, 6th and 7th Boundary
This is a reminder that during lunch, students should
remain within the designated school boundaries.
Students are not permitted upstairs in the 100s/200s
building or down at the field level.
This also applies to students with a free 6th or 7th period
who are on campus.


